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December 15th, 2017 Newsletter 
 
Dear Glencairn Families, 
 
Looking for Glencairn PTO Participation 
The PTO is currently looking for parents interested in getting involved!  We are seeking to fill 
PTO positions, including a Vice President and Teacher Appreciation coordinator.  We’d be 
happy to talk and answer questions, so if you’d like to learn more please contact Karin 
Polischuk at karinpolischuk@hotmail.com.  This is open to everyone and you need no previous 
experience or expertise. 
 
TONIGHT - Last Evening for Book Fair 
With the snow days this week, the hours of the book fair 
have been cut short, but there is still time to shop!  The 
book fair will be open Friday after school until 6:15.  
Please stop by! 
 
Save the Date for Math Night and Taste of Glencairn! 
Don’t forget to hold the dates for our next two big events!  Math Night will be held on 
January 24th and Taste of Glencairn will be on February 7th.  Both are great evenings for 
the whole family and more details will be coming after the winter break. 
 
December 12th Meeting Minutes 
Minutes from the December 12th PTO meeting will be posted in the near future on the PTO 
Facebook page and also on this Website: http://elps.k12.mi.us/our-schools/glencairn-
elementary-school/parentsstudents/glencairn-school-association/meeting-minutes/. 
 
Let’s get together!  Next PTO Meeting is January 9th. 
We always want to hear from you and we want you to hear what’s going on in our school 
community.  All parents are invited to the next PTO meeting in the Glencairn Elementary 
Library.  We will have social time from 6:30-7:00 p.m. with our meeting time from 7:00-
8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 9th.  Childcare is available for elementary aged children if you 
need it.  Transportation can also be arranged from Spartan Village or 1855 Place.  Please 
email karinpolischuk@hotmail.com if you need either care or transportation. 
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Many Thanks! 
• Kudos to the Student Leadership Team (and their parents) for hosting a wonderful 

movie night!  Everyone enjoyed seeing Paddington in the gym together.   
 

• Also, thank you so much to the parents who volunteered at the Winter Book Fair! 
 
Wrapping it up…Mark Your Calendars! 
December 18th – Rescheduled 3rd/4th grade Winter Wonderland Concert @ 7pm 
December 22nd – All-school trip to NCG Theater 
December 22nd – All School Sing-a-long Music Assembly @ 2:45pm 
December 23rd – January 7th – Winter Vacation – No School 
January 9th – PTO Meeting in Glencairn Library 

6:30 p.m. Social Time 
7:00-8:00 p.m. Meeting  

January 15th – No School – MLK Day 
January 24th - Math Night 
February 7th – Taste of Glencairn 
February 19th – No School – Presidents’ Day 
March 2nd – Book Bingo 
 

 
 

Who We Are 

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and teachers, raising money 
through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn Fridays and more. We want to share your ideas and 
energy to help make the school better. 
 


